
 
 
SPECIAL MOTION NO. 2 – THRESHOLD HOUSING ADVICE 
 
 
 
Standing in the names of: 
 
 (i) Councillor Stephen Cowan 
 
 (ii) Councillor Andrew Jones 
 
 
"This Council regrets the likely closure of Threshold Housing Advice following the 
cancelation of its funding and notes that it has been helping homeless people in this 
Borough since 1978.  
 
The Council recognizes the public service Threshold accomplished when it challenged 
the treatment of Ms. K and caused the Ombudsman to find the London Borough of 
Hammersmith and Fulham to have been in Maladministration. The Council notes that 
Threshold was also challenging the Council on two further cases while the organizations 
funding was under review.  
 
This Council believes that it would be detrimental to homeless people for Threshold 
Housing Advice to disappear from Hammersmith and Fulham and agrees to immediately 
reinstate Council funding.” 
 
  
 
 


